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Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Ms Thornton
Re Four Arrows Ethanol and Dairy Project — modification to Major Project No 06_0020

| refer to your electronic mail dated 5 October 2016 to the Environment Protection Authority (EPA) seeking
comments on a modified major project approval application made by Eagle Energy Pty Ltd for the Four
Arrows Ethanol and Dairy Project located at Lots 79, 78 and 80 DP 750896 Kidman Way Coleambally.

The EPA understands that the modification proposes to extend the lapse date of the project approval and
incorporate a smaller Murrumbidgee Shire Council approved ethanol plant (DA 121213) as Stage 1 of the
project. We have reviewed the information provided and determined that we have no objections to the
proposed modifications.

Where a modified project approval is granted by the Department of Planning and Environment the applicant
must consult with the EPA about the requirement for an environment protection licence prior to
commencement of construction works for Stage 1 and/or Stage 2 of the project.

If you have any further enquiries about this matter please contact Jason Price by telephoning 02 6969
0700.

Yours sincerely
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DARREN WALLETT
Head, Griffith Unit
Environment Protection Authority

PO BOX 397 Griffith NSW 2680
Suite 7, 130-140 Banna Avenue Giriffith NSW
Tel: (02) 6969 0700 Fax: (02) 6969 0710
ABN 30 841 387 271
www.environment.nsw.gov.au



